
Announcements – January 6, 2019 

Please sign the Attendance Pad, add your address and other info to 
update office records and pass it down the row. 

 
 

January Basket Ministry Souper Bowl 2019  
The date is set; the location is set; only the teams remain 

to be determined in Super Bowl LII. Here at Princeton, 

however the teams HAVE  been determined and we can 

all be on the winning team. Last year’s total was 742 cans 

and $572. We can surely beat that and WIN this thing! You may start 

bringing your donations (cans, boxes, bags, bottles, etc.) immediately. 

All kinds of food are needed. The final day of collection will be Feb. 

3 and the food and money will be delivered the next day to two food 

banks—the Athens Area Food Bank and the NE Georgia Food Banks. 

Please check expiration dates to be sure the food is not out of date.   

GOOOOOO PRINCETON! FEED ‘EM! (WOOF,WOOF,WOOF) 
  
 

 

COOL Kids kicks off Wednesday, January 16 at 

Rush for a fun night of jumping per the kids 

request!   
The other dates are January 23, 30 and February 6, 13 

will be at the church. We need help with meals, even if it is just 

picking up a pizza and helping to set it up and serve it, and we need 

help with creative activities. We need at least one other adult to help 

with the program each night.  
  

 

Choosing the Faithful Path 

Thursdays starting January 24 at 6:30 PM  
We will begin a new Bible study in January called 

Choosing the Faithful Path.  It is a study for churches who are seeking 

ways to discern a faithful future for our congregation.  Through 

Biblical guides this study will help us look at Princeton’s past, present 

and future ways of outreach and evangelism.  We have a rich history 

of meeting the needs of our community and we have been searching 

for new ways to share the Good News in our current setting. This 

study will help us focus on our strengths, our challenges and our plans  

(Continued - Choosing the Faithful Path Bible Study) 

for the future.  Princeton UMC has been richly blessed and will 

continue to bless the community as God guides us to reach the world 

for Christ. It is an 11 week study, on Thursday nights, and will begin 

on January 24 at 6:30 pm. Everyone is welcome to attend and learn 

together. 

 
Ben Rivers will be coming home for a visit and will preach on 
Sunday, January 27. Please join us to listen to the message the Lord 
has given him. There will be a fundraiser luncheon after worship to 
raise money for the kitchen renovation and to visit with Ben. 
 
 
THIS WEEK AT PRINCETON  
Tuesday Golden Age Group, 11:45 AM 
Wednesday Fellowship 8AM, Prayer 8:30 AM  
  Choir Rehearsal, 6:30 PM 
  Trustees Meeting, 7:00 PM  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Princeton United Methodist Church 

Office Hours ~ Monday-Thursday 9:00 AM – 12 Noon 
2390 S. Lumpkin Street / Athens, GA 30606 

706-353-1123 / www.princetonumcathensga.org  
 

 

Church Operating Status 

December 30 Budget Offering Received $2,365 

Weekly need to meet 2019 budget $3,703 

http://www.princetonumcathensga.org/

